
Quality Bass Club     
San Antonio, TX  

  

  

  

  

Dear Dedicated Supporter:      August 21, 2016  

  

  

On behalf of Quality Bass Club, thank you for your support of the Quality Bass Club Raffle and Auction 

– our sole fund raiser for the fiscal/calendar year.    

  

In order to support our community, future fishermen and our club, we held our annual raffle and auction 

on August 20, 2016.    

  

Your support helped us raised over $4100.00 to go toward our causes.  Of note, twenty percent of these 

earnings are immediately earmarked for our charity fund to be given to worthy charities.    

  

Our club’s mission is furthering the sport of fishing through local events, community service, 

environmental education and youth fishing.  We were also home to Fishing for Freedom events where 

we took recovering wounded warriors out for a fun day of bass fishing.  Additionally, we’ve  held 

appreciation events to honor the volunteers who support our wounded warriors and their families at local 

Fisher House facilities.  Your support is deeply appreciated.  

   

Please feel free to visit us at http://www.qualitybass.org to view photos from past events and activities 

and/or contact us through our web page.  

  

On behalf of the entire Quality Bass Club, again we thank you.    
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